
 
 

TOWN OF MOREAU 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED 2025 SEWER USE CHARGES 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Moreau Town Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, February 25, 2025, beginning at 7:01 p.m. at Moreau Town Hall, 

351 Reynolds Road, Moreau, New York 12828, to consider a Resolution replacing the 

current sewer use rates with a flat sewer use charge per equivalent dwelling unit (EDU).  

All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard.  This flat charge is 

calculated to pay all capital costs and operation and maintenance costs incurred for that 

portion of the Town’s sewer system.  For Sewer District 1 and Extensions 1 through 4, 

the proposed annual charge would be $270 per EDU.  For Sewer District 1 Extension 5, 

the proposed annual charge would be $650 per EDU.  The higher charge for Extension 

5 is necessary to repay the debt incurred to build the extension.  All new connections to 

any part of the sewer system will be charged a uniform one-time sewer service capacity 

fee of $3,000 per EDU.  The proposed Resolution is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office 

and also on the Town of Moreau website at www.townofmoreau.org. 

 

Dated: February 19, 2025 
Erin Trombley 
Moreau Town Clerk 
 

http://www.townofmoreau.org/

